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651-429-8531  |  www.whitebearlake.org 

 

TO: 4752 1st Avenue and 1843 Highway 96 

FROM: Dan Holzemer, Senior Engineering Technician 

DATE:  June 17, 2022 

SUBJECT: Retaining Wall Installation 

City Project No. 22-01 

 

As part of the 2022 Pavement Rehabilitation Project the City will be installing retaining walls at 
4752 1st Avenue and 1843 Highway 96 to eliminate some grading issues. 

If you are receiving this letter, the City’s contractor will be installing a retaining wall in front of 
your property. Please let us know which color block you are interested in receiving.  Please let us 
know by Friday, June 24th, if you want TAN or GRAY (Please see attachment). Please contact 
Carisa at cvermeersch@whitebearlake.org or call at 651-429-8531. 

If you do not respond, the City will choose a color for you.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
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